
Dear Parents and Carers,
Today is International Women’s Day which has been our theme of
the week this week.

The United Nations has decided  that this year's theme is 'Invest in
Women: Accelerate Progress' which is aimed at tackling
economic disempowerment. 
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Efforts to High Things

Eisteddfod - Years 7 & 8
We had a wonderful Eisteddfod on Monday, it was an
awesome celebration of Wales and Welsh culture. Our Bardd
chair that was made this year is absolutely beautiful and a true
representation of Welsh Heritage. It gave me goosebumps to
hear the learners signing Yma o Hyd and Hen Wlad Fy Nhadau
all toegther. Thank you to Miss Waters for organising such a
great event!

Llangrannog Trip
Year 7 had a great time at
Llangrannog. The staff who went and
the staff at the centre said they were
exemplary role models and a credit to
Lliswerry High School, their parents,
carers and our community. Well done!
 
Thanks to Miss James for organising the
trip and Miss Loescher, Mr. Palmer, Mr.
Coughlin, Mrs. Redman, Dr. Jeanneret
and Miss Horan for accompanying the
learners. 



Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.  

Best wishes,

                                                                       Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                        HeadteacherEfforts to High Things

Upcoming dates 
Monday 11 March - Professional learning Day - SCHOOL IS CLOSED FOR LEARNERS
Wednesday 13 March - Year 8 netball Tournament at Croesyceiliog School 
Friday 15 March - Y7 & 8 progress & wellbeing report sent home (check your email or
school comms app)

Friday 15 March - Red Nose Day
We will be doing lots of comedy related activities on the day 
if you would like to donate to our page use the link below 
Donate here

World Book Day Activities
Learners in Year 7, 8 and 9 have been creating book shelf-edge
recommendations for the Library as part of our WBD celebrations. 
Learners in Year 8 and 9 have been taking part in dramatic
readings in their English lessons, and developing ambitious
vocabulary by using the online game Articulate. In Year 7, learners
have been playing BookBustAR, where they have been
collaborating and competing on comprehension questions based
on books available in the Library.
All learners in Year 7, 8 and 9 have received a book token to
exchange for a special World Book Day book. These can be
exchanged in book shops, and Tesco or Asda Living in Spytty. They
can also exchange them for a Welsh language WBD book this year.
Finally, to celebrate reading, we have bought lots of new books for
the Library which have gone out on the shelves this week for
learners to choose when they change their AR books

Year 10 English Literature Exams results 
Some of our Year 10 learners received their English Literature results today. 
Well done, there were some great results, a great start to getting your
qualifications for the future. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd24-lliswerry-high-school?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=rnd24-lliswerry-high-school&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=0e723871e4114204a27484b4304ac5ab

